OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

August 8, 1966

E. B, Clark, Sr.
503 City National Building
Wichita Falls, Texas

Attention: Mr. Harold H. Brown
Dear Sir:

On June 6, 1966 we recelved forms C-103 pertaining to your
Santa Fe Pacific well #1 located in Unit D, Sec. 35-17N-9W.

On this form you Indicate that this well was plugged back to
370 ft. and that an affidavit of Responsibility for Conversion
to Water Well had been sent to Mr. Adrian Berryhill, landowner,
for his signature. We have had no word from Mr. Berryhill

and so are wondering if he intends to assume responsibility
for the well. We also cannot relieve you of responsibility

on the bond until you have filed five copies of form C-105,
Well Record Form. We are enclosing a supply of Form C-105

for you to complete and return.

Yours very truly,

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor District #3
ECA:mc

Encl,






